
 

 

 
 

 
April 2020 Press Release 

CJA CPA firm hires new accounting professional 

Cheryl Jefferson & Associates, LLC, a 100% virtual firm, has added a new accounting associate. Elizabeth Partlow 
joined the firm in April 2020 holding a Master’s degree of Business Administration in Finance. Elizabeth’s 
addition to the team will enable CJA to better serve our substantial small business client base. Moreover, CJA 
intends to assist Elizabeth gain her CPA licensure by our mentorship, challenging assignments, and increasing 
role responsibilities. Please visit cjeffersoncpa.com to learn more about our firm and who we are. 
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